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Re: No radical identity politics in school curriculum 
 
Dear Committee Director, 
 
I am writing to you about the review of the NSW Schools Curriculum. It’s important that the 
NSW curriculum going forward is focused on core educational subjects and even more 
importantly, removes the social engineering programs and indoctrination of our children. Identity 
politics and radical ideology have no place in the classroom. Our student’s academic performance 
is suffering because too much time and energy have been invested in social engineering and not 
enough time on ensuring kids learn the basics such as maths and English.  
 
Sincerely, 




